
UNITED STATES ARMY CADET COMMAND

SUMMARY: Cadet Lieutenant Colonel Rachel Cassella, accompanied by her Mother, attended a formal reception held 
by Congressman Mark Green to formally accept his nomination for her to attend the U.S. Military Academy at West 
Point. In addition to Congressman Green’s recommendation, she also received a nomination from Congresswoman 

Marsha Blackburn.

WHO: Cadet Rachel Cassella

WHAT: Congressional Military Academy 
Nominee Reception with Congressman Mark 
Green

WHEN: February 13th 2023

WHERE: The William O. Beach Civic Center

WHY: To publically receive her Congressional 
Nomination for West Point

OUTCOMES: Cadet applied the values of 
Leadership, Character, and American Heritage 
and History during this event.
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